
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow! What a year. We had our 2023 show where our students did us so proud, we said goodbye to our 2023 leavers after years of 

dancing and singing at Cavat, we also said goodbye to our lovely ex-principal, Caroline who took on a new adventure across the pond in 

America and I took over the school as principal. Since then we have had ballet exams, tap and modern exams and performances at 

local events such as Sanderstead Community Day and St Marys Christmas Tree Festival. This along with our Christmas Cracker, which 

was such an amazing day with an incredible attendance, kept our Autumn and Spring Term very busy! 

We are ending our Spring Term with singing exams and we have so much to look forward to before the year is out such as Cavat 

performing at Wembley Stadium in June, more dance and singing exams, a performance of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, Easter 

and Summer Schools, Summer Watch Week and so much more! 

But first lets talk about our 2025 show!! 

 

As some of you may have heard, due to RAAC being found in the concrete at The Harlequin Theatre in Redhill, our senior show cannot take 

place at The Harlequin next Summer. Theatre’s of course book up a couple of years in advance and so myself and the team went on a 

mission to find somewhere special for our students to perform next year and we could not be more excited with what we have found! 

Our UPPER SCHOOL show will be for all students aged Reception to 19 years at the beautiful Epsom Playhouse Theatre on Saturday 31st 

May 2025! 

The Epsom Playhouse is an air conditioned modern performance venue which seats up to 450 people! It has convenient parking with a 

multi-story car park right next door to the theatre as well as easy transport links with direct trains from West Croydon to Epsom Station 

which is just a 6minute walk to the theatre. This along with lots of backstage space, a beautiful stage fitted with dance flooring and a 

dedicated tech team has us very excited for next years show! 

PLEASE PUT THE FOLLOWING DATES IN YOUR DIARY –  

Compulsory Dress and Tech Run – Friday 30th May 2025 – at Epsom Playhouse Theatre 

Matinee and Evening Performances – Saturday 31st May 2025 – at Epsom Playhouse Theatre (Times TBC) 

Please note due to these being the only dates available we will NOT be having a 2025 May half term and will instead finish one week 

earlier in July. Classes will not run on bank holidays but WILL run during the half term week Tuesday – Thursday with dress and tech on 

the Friday.  

You can find out more info about Epsom Playhouse here - https://www.epsomplayhouse.co.uk/ 

We will be sending out more info about how to confirm your child’s space in the show in September so for now please keep the dates above 

in your calendars!  

PLEASE NOTE OUR LOWER SCHOOL SHOW FOR OUR PRESCHOOL STUDENTS WILL TAKE PLACE IN SANDERSTEAD ON 

 SATURDAY 5TH AND SUNDAY 6TH JULY! 

MORE INFO WILL BE SENT IN SEPTEMBER! PLEASE SAVE THE DATE FOR NOW! 

https://www.epsomplayhouse.co.uk/


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday 8th June 47 Cavat Students will be heading to Wembley to dance at the Rugby League Final. The students will be dancing in the 

half time show to approximately 80,000 people in the stadium as well as people watching at home. We hope you are all able to tune in and 

support the team from home and share any Cavat Student sightings to our social media! 

This is the first time Cavat has done a performance on this scale and we plan to organise lots more performance opportunities in the future! 

Make sure we are added to your address books so you always receive our emails with new and exciting opportunities. 

PLEASE NOTE – SATURDAY CLASSES WILL NOT BE RUNNING ON SATURDAY 8TH JUNE 2024 DUE TO STUDENTS & TEACHERS BEING AT 

WEMBLEY ON THIS DAY! 

 

We have loved re-introducing our Musical Theatre 

performance class this year after having to stop 

Cavat Company during Lockdown. The students are 

working toward a performance of Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory ran by two casts, a Weekday and 

a Saturday cast. It is free to come and watch so feel 

free to pop along and see what the team have been 

up to. If this is something your child might like to be 

a part of drop us an email at info@cavatschool.co.uk 

Wednesday Performance – Wednesday 3rd July 

Saturday Performance – Saturday 6th July 

mailto:info@cavatschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our Easter Workshops this year at Sanderstead 

Memorial Hall are as follows - 

MINI MOVERS – AGE 3-6 – 10am-11:30am 

Monday 8th April – WISH 

Tuesday 9th April – Frozen 

£12.50 per day 

JUNIORS – AGE 7+ - 11:45am-2:45pm 

Monday 8th April – Frozen the Musical 

Tuesday 9th April – Frozen the Musical 

£17.50 per day or £30 for both days! 

Click 

here to 

This years Summer School will run from –  

Monday 12th August until Friday 16th August 

There will also be some one day workshops spread across the Summer. 

Info will be emailed out after Easter. If you opted out of marketing emails on registration please 

ensure you are following us on Facebook and Instagram so you don’t miss out! You can also keep 

up to date with our latest workshop info here - https://cavatschool.co.uk/holiday-workshops/ 

https://cavatschool.co.uk/holiday-workshops/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

It has been so lovely seeing our new uniform slowly make it’s way through the school! We have 

loved the positive feedback on the new branding and students have loved picking their own dancer 

to go on their choice of uniform! 

With Summer Term approaching all students should now be in correct uniform for their classes. 

Please ensure your child is in the correct uniform for the class they are in before returning in the 

Summer Term. If you are not sure what uniform you need please email Sue at 

cavatuniform@gmail.com 

 

Our online shop is available to buy modern, tap and ballet uniform, however we do recommend 

buying directly from us by visiting the uniform shop in person at Sanderstead Memorial Hall on a 

Monday or Thursday 3:30-7:30pm. We sell the uniform significantly cheaper than the online stores  

to help keep costs down for our Cavat Families and it also saves you postage and packaging costs. 

You can also try the uniform on with us which saves on the cost and hassle of organsing 

returns/exchanges.  

Please note the uniform shop is cash only.  

You can email Sue beforehand to see if the item you require is in stock. You can also organise click 

and collect on a Saturday morning if you do not need to try on the uniform.  

mailto:cavatuniform@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 
 

Google Reviews! 
Please take the time to give us a 5* review on google! Google reviews go such a long way for  
small businesses to help customers gain trust in our services and to feel confident to enquire for classes.  
YOU CAN REVIEW US HERE -  https://g.page/r/Cesq1wjZv_XmEBM/review 
 
Sanderstead Memorial Hall 
Sanderstead Memorial Hall are looking for residents to volunteer to be a part of the SMH Committee. If you are interested, 
please contact them directly 020 8668 2783. 
 
Cavat Classes 
Classes Currently running at Cavat are –  
Ballet, Modern, Tap, Street, Acro, Singing, Musical Theatre, Private Singing, Jazz, Contemporary! 
To trial a new class you can look at our available classes for your child’s age here - https://cavatschool.co.uk/timetable/  
Or alternatively drop Siobhán an email at info@cavatschool.co.uk 

 
Social Media –  
We are always adding to our Instagram and facebook stories and love to keep these for people to view in our Instagram 
highlight reels. Please always feel free to email us photos and videos of your children dancing or showing off their new 
uniform, a new acro trick they have learned or a song they are working on with Claire. We love to see their work and show 
them off on our page. Follow us on Instagram to view our highlights so far. You may also miss out on our competitions and  
Giveaways if you aren’t following us! 

 
We tend to put updates regarding class changes, teacher news, workshops and competitions up on our social media before 
being sent in an email, we also do regular updates and reminders on social media so please ensure you are following our 
Facebook and Instagram pages to ensure you have all the latest information regarding your child’s classes.  

 
You can follow us here - 
https://www.facebook.com/cavatschool 
https://www.instagram.com/cavat_info/?hl=en 

 
Watch Week –  
Our Summer Watch Week will take place over two weeks in the last 2 weeks of the Summer Term in July. 
Please keep an eye on emails for more info regarding this nearer the time. 

 
 

Please note – half a terms notice is required to cease classes as stated in our Ts and Cs.  
 

Please always check your invoice for updates regarding this. 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER and AUTUMN TERM DATES AND DIARY DATES CAN BE FOUND ON THE NEXT PAGE! 
Please ensure these are noted in your diary. 
They can also be found on our website here  

https://cavatschool.co.uk/dates/ 
  

https://cavatschool.co.uk/timetable/
https://www.facebook.com/cavatschool
https://www.instagram.com/cavat_info/?hl=en
https://cavatschool.co.uk/dates/


 

 

 

 

SUMMER 2024 

 

Date(s) 

Summer Term Commences  

 

Monday 15th April 

  

Lower Senior Pointe Shoe Fitting Saturday 20th April 

  

Team Wembley JTM Rehearsal Sunday 21st April 

Bank Holiday (NO CLASSES)  
Monday 6th May  

(Saturday classes run as normal) 

  

Final Team Wembley Rehearsal Sunday 19th May 

  

Half Term (No Classes)  Saturday 25th May – Sunday 2nd June 

  

Classes Recommence Monday 3rd June 

  

NO SATURDAY CLASSES AT SANDERSTEAD 
MEMORIAL HALL 

Saturday 8th June 

  

WEMBLEY! Saturday 8th June 

  

Modern and Tap Exams 
(you will be emailed if your child is taking 
part in this session) 

Sunday 23rd June 

  

Cavat Performance at The Gruffy Fair 
(you will be emailed if your child is taking 
part) 

Saturday 29th June 

  

Ballet Exams 
(you will be emailed if your child is taking 
part in this session) 

Sunday 30th June 

  

Singing Exams 
(you will be emailed if your child is taking 
part in this session) 

Sunday 7th July 

  

End of term Sunday 21st July 

  

Mini Movers Workshop Monday 12th August 

  

Summer School Tuesday 13th – Friday 16th August 

  

Autumn Term Commences Monday 9th September  


